
The Sustained Performance Evaluation Committee (Mary Ann Ferguson, Tim Sorel, Janice Krieger & Kim 
Walsh-Childers) met April 26, 2018, to discuss two faculty members undergoing Sustained Performance 
Evaluation review. UF policy requires that, after the committee meets, each committee member votes 
independently to rate the faculty members’ performance as satisfactory or unsatisfactory.  
 


